“The protection of Second Amendment rights for law abiding citizens is critically important to me.  The National Parks Service’s gun ban is inconsistent with both the BLM and the Forest Service.  With the vast majority of land in Nevada controlled by the federal government, federal land management agencies should have consistent policies that do not infringe upon our ability to transport and carry firearms,” said Heller.     
